
 

 

Contacting the Wards  
 

Each ward has a direct telephone number which is 

given to the patient when they arrive. 
 

It would be a big help if this number is given out to 

just one person, who can then act as a point of 

contact for other friends and relatives. 

 

 
     
 
 

 

Please avoid telephoning the wards  
at meal times. 
 
Visiting times for most wards:  
11:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m.  
 
Please check visiting times with the relevant 
ward.  
 
Up to 2 visitors will be allowed at the bedside 
at any time. Please ask staff if children are 
allowed to visit on your particular ward.  

 


